Dear Public Service Director:

Many legitimate companies and charities solicit consumers by phone and consider it an effective way to fundraise or increase company business.  Unfortunately for those legitimate companies, there are many fraudulent telemarketers who prey disproportionately on unsuspecting and vulnerable older people.

Nearly 25 million Americans experience consumer fraud each year, and many of these victims are seniors.  The National Crime Prevention Council has created this new Telemarketing Fraud Prevention Campaign with seniors and their adult children in mind.  While senior citizens may be aware of “bad telemarketers,” they often fall victim to new and evolving scams.  
Telemarketing criminals repeatedly change the content of their approach in an effort to steal assets like a victim’s bank account and personal identity.  It’s up to seniors, and the adult children who care for them, to watch out for these bad telemarketers by using new information from McGruff the Crime Dog®, the icon of crime prevention.

In the PSA initiative McGruff teaches seniors to protect themselves against telemarketing fraud with helpful tips and access to an informative brochure.

Help protect our older population from losing their life savings to unscrupulous people.  Together you and McGruff can help seniors learn that when they hang up on bad telemarketers, “It’s not rude, it’s shrewd.”

Sincerely,

Insert Name
